
This support group is free-of-charge  
and open to the public but pre-registration  

is required.  For more information,  
please call Laurie Petrasanta at  

Visiting Nurse & Hospice of Fairfield 
County at 203-762-8958, ext. 316.  

 
 

                                    
 

 

   
 

  

   
   
   

LLLOOOSSSSSS   OOOFFF   AAA   LLLOOOVVVEEEDDD   OOONNNEEE   
       

 

It’s impossible to describe the depth 
of loss that we experience when 
someone close to us dies.  It can be 
profoundly isolating and lonely.      

      
      Visiting Nurse & Hospice of Fairfield 
   County and Wilton Library invite you 
   to attend this eight-week support group    

  where you will find support, empathy 
and understanding to begin the process 
of healing.         

 

 

    LLoossss  ooff  aa  LLoovveedd  OOnnee  SSuuppppoorrtt  GGrroouupp                    

      MMoonnddaayyss  ffrroomm  JJaannuuaarryy  77tthh  tthhrroouugghh  FFeebbrruuaarryy  2255tthh         

   12:30 – 2:00 p.m.  
    
     

   WWIILLTTOONN  LLIIBBRRAARRYY – PRESIDENTS’ ROOM 
 

    137 Old Ridgefield Road, Wilton              
  

    
 


